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May 2, 2008 
Ron Lemieux 
Minister of Infrastructure and Transportation 
310 Legislature Building 
450 Broadway 
Winnipeg, Manitoba R3C 0V8 
 
Dear Minister Lemieux, 
 

Re: Beyond Kyoto – Transportation Sector 
 
I am writing on behalf of Bike to the Future to express our appreciation for the active 
transportation initiatives announced in the recently released provincial policy document, 
Beyond Kyoto.  We are especially pleased to see that there are plans for a provincial active 
transportation advisory group, continued support for active transportation pathways, support 
for other cycling infrastructure, and for educational initiatives, among others.  We feel that 
these plans, when followed through, will provide an excellent basis for increasing and 
encouraging active transportation in Manitoba.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Jeremy Hull 
Bike to the Future, Provincial Committee 
 
944-0007 (home office) 
477-5981 (home) 
province@biketothefuture.org 
 


